
Department of Education
<8uebtc, ©.

HON. CYRILLE F. DELACE
SUPERINTENDENT

When replying please give 
at the head of your letter 
this number.

LIONEL BERGERONW. P. PERCIVAL

ENGLISH SECRETARY, DEPUTY 
MINISTER OF THE DEPARTMENT, 
AND DIRECTOR OF PROTESTANT 
EDUCATION,

FRENCH SECRETARY AND 
DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE 
DEPARTMENT.

No.
Replies should be addressed 
to “The Superintendent of 
Education, Quebec, P.Q.”

March 8th, 1932.
7

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., LL.D
McGill University,
Montreal,

• t

Que.
Dear Sir Arthur:-

At the last meeting of the Protestant Committee 
you showed me a letter from Dr. K. P. R. Neville, Reg­
istrar of the University of Western Ontario, which con­
tained statements that were alleged to come from me.

I have looked up the file, and find that the 
only letter that I appear to have written to Dr. Neville 
was one dated December 10th, 1930, a copy of which I am enclosing.

In addition,! sent published reports and 
statements concerning Protestant education in Quebec.

If Dr. Neville refers to any other commun­ications of mine I shall be glad to know the dates of the letters.
Yours truly,

Director of 
Protestant Education.
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